
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Term 4 ‐ Week 9 

IMPORTANT DATES ‐ Term 4 
 

Week 9 

December  

Thurs.13 -  Presentation Day                 
9.30—11am at Morisset 
High School 

Thurs. 13 -  Yr. 6 Farewell                          
- Morisset Primary School  

 

Week 10 

December 

Wed. 19 Last Day for Students 
 

IMPORTANT DATES ‐ 2019 

Tuesday January 29 - Staff return to school 

Wed January 30 - Students Yrs1-6 return 

Friday February 1 - Kindergarten’s first day 

Monday February 4 - Swimming Carnival 

 

More informaƟon on our website ‐ 

www.morisset‐p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
And remember to download the        

Morisset PS APP 
 

Uniform Shop:   Fridays 8:45 ‐ 9:45 am 
 
Canteen:     Wed 8:30am ‐ 12 pm 
        Friday 8:30am ‐ 2:15 pm 

 
 
 
 

Presentation Day - Morisset High School Hall 
Thursday December 13 - 9:30 - 11am 

** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** **  

Year 6 Farewell - Morisset Public School Hall 
Thursday December 13 -  Yr. 6 - 5 pm  Yr. 5 - 7 pm 

** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** ** **  
Family Project - “Design our new courtyard space” 
Thank you to the many families who took the time to work on the Term 4 
project together. There has been an amazing response with many brilliant 
ideas and creative presentations. All the projects went on display today in 
the school hall - students stood together in family groups with their project 
as classes walked through the mini expo and asking questions and  
commenting on each project. Elements of the projects will be incorporated 
into the final design which will be submitted to the Department’s Asset  
Management team as part of the application/ works process. 
 
On behalf of everyone here at Morisset Public School, We would like to 
wish you all a safe and happy holiday full of fun, relaxation and family time. 
Mrs Warham - Principal 
 
Baby Chicks at Morisset PS 
This term, KC and K/1M had the opportunity to 
host baby chicks at school. Over the two week 
period, student observations became a major 
point of discussion in the classroom. As they  
observed with anticipation, the tiny creatures 
emerged from their shells, dried out in the  
incubator and became cute, fluffy chicks, ready to 
face the world. This shared experience was  
enjoyed by all students. The chicks also  
stimulated lots of learning in the classroom. From 
journal entries, stories and artworks to data 
graphs and researching the life cycle – students 
became chick experts. 
Thank you to the wonderful families who offered to 
take care of the baby chicks at home at the  
completion of the program. 
 
Rebecca Pichaloff 
Relieving Instructional Leader 
 



 

 

Assembly Awards ‐ Term 4  ‐ Weeks 5 & 6  

Class   Billu Brilliance   Merit  Bookwork  

KC  70 Stars— Evie  Jade, Lola  Connor, Shahin 

K/1M    Reggie, Sophie  Tajria, Harlow 

1/2V 
70 Stars— Bethany, Guenivere, Summer 
80 Stars—  Marli 

Summer, Ruby   

3/4B 
20 Stars— Aidan 
50 Stars— Lily 
60 Stars— Mikayla 

Tyce, Alexander  Tyson, Rhiley 

5/6M 

100 Stars— Erica  140 Stars—Erica 
110 Stars— Erica  150 Stars—Erica 
120 Stars— Erica  160 Stars—Erica 
130 Stars— Erica  170 Stars—Erica 

   

TRADES 

1/2V: 
  Trade 1: Holly. Bethany 
 
3/4G: 
  Trade 1: Angus, Braiden 

   

3/4G  100 Stars—Grace     

Reading Awards ‐ Term 4 

DOUBLE BRONZE:  Darcy F  

DOUBLE AMETHYST:  Lily S     

OPAL:        Lola V 

Courtyard Project Expo 



 

 

Rural Aid would like to thank all  the fabulous supporters for their 

continued support of Australian farmers, east and west, north and 

south facing challenges on the land. 

The response across Australia to the drought on the east coast 

was very humbling for all involved.  Companies big and small, 

donors like yourselves with small and large personal donations 

has meant we’ve been able to provide assistance like never    

before. 

Thank you! 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

PCYC Friday Night Drop in—3.30 to 6 pm 5 to 18 yrs 

Free—Sausage Sandwich, Entertainment, 

Games and Arts & Crafts— Once/Month. 

 Next date:  December 7th 

LMCC Skate Lake Mac—Council is developing three 

new skate parks in Windale, Croudace Bay and 

Morisset (Bernie Goodwith Oval). As a valued 

stakeholder we want to hear what type of skate 

park you would like to see at these  locations by 

completing a short survey,  

 Email: Lfarr@lakema.nsw.gov.au or log on to the 

Lake Macquarie City Council website. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


